
From:  Crissi Avila <crissiann@gmail.com>

Sent time:  08/05/2020 11:44:52 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  RSVP
 

I would like to RSVP for the hearing on August 26th at 930am regarding 1750 N Vine Street in Hollywood.
 
Please send me the zoom link  - thank you!
 
Sincerely,
 
Crissi Avila
 
Broker Realtor DRE # 01418334
the collective, Realty
Co-President of Board of Directors, League of Women Voters of Los Angeles
626-975-1433
crissiann@gmail.com
www.linkedin.com/in/BrokerCrissi
Check out my website www.emergingla.com
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